

Newsletter

Monday 9th September 2019



WELCOME AND THANK YOU

A very warm welcome to everyone and especially our new families – we look forward to getting to know you all in due course!

Thank you to all the parents and children for your lovely gifts, cards and thoughtful words at the end of the summer term. It was very kind of you to think of us.

SCHOOL UNIFORM

Pupils can wear the Summer or Winter uniform until further notice.

Please note that <u>ALL</u> pupils must have the school coat and use the school bag.

Uniform can be bought from the school website.

Individual Photos

Pupils will be posing for individual photographs on Thursday 19th September. Please ensure your children come to school in full WINTER school uniform with tidy hair and a smile!

Curriculum/Secondary School Transfer Evenings

Year 3 - Monday 9th September at 6.00pm Year 4 Tuesday 10th September at 6.00pm Year 5 and 6 Wednesday 11th September at 6.00pm

Please join us to meet your child's new teachers and receive important information about the new class.

A crèche is available on all evenings.

The Y5/6 session includes information on Secondary School Transfer

Dates for your Diary

16th Sept After School Clubs start

19th Sept Individual Photos 26th Sept Y6 Cake Sale

18th Oct INSED DAY (School closed)

Macmillan Coffee Morning

St Bernadette will be hosting a coffee morning in the hall on Friday 20th September from 8.00 to 9.30am. Everybody knows somebody whose life has been affected by cancer and the Macmillan Cancer Support Charity do amazing work so do come and support us and give generously to this very worthwhile cause.

SCHOOL COUNCIL

Elections for School Council will take place this week. Please support your child to write a speech if they are nominated and to practise reading it aloud to you.

Y3 FIRST HOLY COMMUNION

Make sure you find out about First Holy Communion in your own parish for pupils in Year 3 and register your interest. Only pupils who attend St. Bede's Church will be able to make their First Holy Communion there.

United in Grief

We are all deeply saddened and shocked by the tragic death over the summer of Nora Quoirin, daughter of our Co-Chair of Governors and past pupil at both schools. We ask you to join us in prayers of support for the whole family at this very difficult time. A Condolence Book will be available in each of the Schools from this Tuesday, should you wish to write a message of condolence for the family.